
1st Vice President – Membership   Bulletin-August, 2024  

  

I would like to introduce myself as the new 1st Vice President in charge of Membership.   I look 

forward to working with our local Auxiliaries on membership and helping them in any way I can.  

Kathy's theme was Remember to Recruit and Retain mine is similar, but it is just RECRUIT and 

RETAIN.  

  

The following Membership contests were approved at our Department Convention in June.  

  

#1 – All Auxiliary life member assessments paid postmarked by 11/5/2024. The first two 

Auxiliaries paying all their life members before the cutoff date will receive $50.   

  

#2 - All annual members will be given a contest number. There will be a drawing on the last mail 

date of September, October, November and December. If the person whose number is drawn is in 

good standing and has renewed their membership for 2024/2025, they will win $50.   

  

#3 The local Auxiliary with the most new members by May 31st will receive a prize.  

 

 

Pam Lein 

Upnorthpam1@gmail.com 

  

  

  


